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Comments:   I wish to express my strong opposition to the Forest Service's proposal to renew permission to

occupy/maintain ANILCA cabins in Alaska. Maintaining privately owned cabins in lands specifically withdrawn for

Native communities violates the spirit as well as the law of this legislation, and thus allows intrusions into

wilderness that are defacto illegal under the Wilderness Act of 1964. It is incumbent upon the Forest Service to

uphold  the law in wilderness areas under its jurisdiction. 


